
 
The board held a brief business meeting on January 7, 2013 at the township building.  At 7 PM, 
Jeremy Saling-President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustees- Jay 
Clark & Dave Lang, Fiscal Officer-Molly Long, road worker Rick Johnson, resident Kenneth Johnson 
and Brandon Riffe, National Trails Volunteer Fire Dept. 
 
The Fiscal Officer read the minutes of the previous meeting which were approved with changes. 
 
Brandon Riffe presented the trustees the 2013 fire contract from National Trails with no changes.  He 
reported that NTVF had purchased a new squad.  Trustees signed the new contract. 
 
Lang reported vandalism to the fence at the cemetery and he will have A & B Fence repair. 
 
Trustees signed the mileage certificate from the Engineer’s Office for 25.310 miles. 
 
Trustees passed resolution #3-001 re: statement of indemnity for proposed excavations in Franklin 
Township. 
 
Trustees then moved on to the Organizational Meeting. 
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Signatures for meeting held on January 7, 2013. 
 
  


